Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget
for the Fiscal Year of July 1, 2025-June 30, 2026


A Public hearing was held on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, 5:15 p.m.at the Truesdale City Hall at which time citizens had the opportunity to speak concerning the proposed budget for the City of Truesdale for the fiscal year of July 1, 2025-June 30, 2025. The increase of the water, sewer, and utility service fund rates was included in the proposed budget.

Mayor Jerry Cannon, Alderwoman Kari Hartley, Alderman Joe Brooks, Alderman Mike Thomas, Alderwoman Ellen Wortham, Water Department Lead Steve Harlan, Chief of Police Casey Doyle, Treasurer Missy Bachamp and City Manager/City Clerk Elsa Smith-Fernandez attended the meeting on behalf of the city.  Those in attendance were John Choinka (Choinka Municipal Services), Dustin Loeffler (Truesdale Property Owner), and Kevin McCurdy (Truesdale Resident), Jack Underwood (Warren County Record).

The Public hearing was called to order by Mayor Cannon. Information was available for review of the budget. Elsa asked if there were any questions about the proposed budget. Mr. Underwood asked if there were any changes made from the budget since the last budget workshop.  Elsa stated that there were no major changes, there were only minor corrections to the Attorney retainer pay and dates. 

Prior to closing the hearing, Mayor Cannon asked if there were any comments or questions on the proposed fiscal budget for July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026. 

There were no additional comments or questions concerning the budget.

Public Hearing on the budget closed at 5:30 p.m.
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